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Standing Committee of Officials (SCO) 
This communiqué highlights the key outcomes of the SCO meeting held on 16 August 2022. 
 

Outcomes of SCO meeting 

SCO noted progress on: 

- the Annual Activities Reports on previous year’s EESS related activities and check testing 
reports sent to Ministers for approval to publish, 

- update on check testing delays due to COVID and flood events,  

- update on the EESS database / IT Platform project proposed reporting functionality. 

 

 

Attendees / Apologies 

Attendees Apologies 

Donna Heelan Qld – SCO Chair Ian Burgwin   VIC 

Brian Richardson   Qld – SCO Secretariat  Saj Abdoolakhan WA 

Rob Faunt   SA Mark Wogan  NZ 

Peter Morfee NZ Nabil Yazdani WA 

Adam Murdoch VIC Michael Mosslar  ACT 

Don Saunders WA   

Chris Bourke  NSW    

Chris Wicks  NT    

Henry Hodgson  TAS   

 

Next meeting 
The next meeting will be held on 21 November 2022.  
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